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BY EMAIL 

January 17, 2024 

 
Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road, 
North York, ON M2J 1P8 
haris.ginis@enbridge.com 
 
Dear Mr. Ginis:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Panhandle Regional Expansion Project  
Extension Request 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0157 

 
On January 16, 2024, Enbridge Gas requested an extension of the time to file its reply 
submission. Enbridge Gas explained that it requires additional time due to the number 
and scope of the written submissions filed by the other parties. Enbridge Gas requested 
that it be permitted to file its reply submission by January 29, 2024 instead on January 
18, 2024 as set out in Procedural Order No.8. 

The OEB grants the extension request.  Enbridge Gas shall file its reply submission in 
this proceeding by January 29, 2024. 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 All parties in EB-2022-0157 
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